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Dear Fellow Oxbridge Members, Alumni and Friends, 

 

You are warmly invited to join the Oxford and Cambridge Society of Singapore for a special evening with the 

Chancellor of the University of Oxford, Lord Patten of Barnes.  

 

Date:  Saturday, 4 September 2010 

 

Venue:  Eden Hall  

     28 Nassim Road 

Singapore 258403 

 

Programme Highlights: 

6.30-7.30 pm: Registration 

7.30-7.40 pm: Performance by SMU’s Obligato 

7.40-7.50 pm: Welcome Note by Dr Stanley Lai, President of the Oxford & Cambridge Society of Singapore  

7.50-8.10 pm: Speech by Lord Patten of Barnes, Chancellor, University of Oxford  

8.10-8.20 pm: Speech by H.E. Paul Madden, British High Commissioner to Singapore  

8.20-8.30 pm: Performance by the Society’s Cherwell Trio  

 

Cost:  $20 for members, $30 for non-members 

           (Including wine and hors d'oevres) 

 

Dress Code:  Business Attire 

Please complete and send the attached Response Slip with your cheque (payable to The Oxford and Cambridge 

Society of Singapore) to the Secretariat Office, 10 Shenton Way, MAS Building, #13-02, Singapore 079117. You can 

also sign up via email to events@oxbridge.org.sg. Registration closes on 30 August 2010.  

Please also take this opportunity to renew your membership (if you are not already a Life Member), and update 

your particulars. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Cheers, 

 

Caroline, Yeau Chong & Kok Hua 

The Secretariat Office 

The Oxford & Cambridge Society of Singapore 

10 Shenton Way, MAS Building, #13-02 

Singapore 079117 

Event Contacts:  The Secretariat Office (+65 63236208) 

                               events@oxbridge.org.sg 

 

                               The Honorary Secretary 

                               Ng Yeau Chong (+65 91888817) 

                               yeauchong@yahoo.com 

 


